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Dear Sir,

I am a Wake County resident who invested in rooftop solar last
April, counting on net metering. The system was expensive but I felt
I was 1) contributing to the energy needs and efficiency or my
nation, 2) allowing myself some control and contribution to my own
energy needs and costs which are otherwise totally monopolized by
the growing Duke Progress Corporation and 3) it would be cost
effective over time. To my understanding all these positive results
depend on the continuation of net metering.

Therefore, I DO NOT support changes to net metering that will kill
rooftop solar in North Carolina. (Docket E-100, Sub 83: Net
Metering)

Sincerely,

Alison Freeman


